
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 4:08:13 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:08 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Vincent Chiba

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Ever since the Wynne government got into power, we, the taxpayers have been hit with every
imaginable rate hike to our hydro bill, plus have seen a huge waste in money caused by an inept Liberal
government. When does thievery end?
   We are sick and tired of Liberal waste and being gouged by the Wynne government.

-- Attachment --
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